
Dear Legal Aid Group Member 
 
Paper legal aid application forms for both civil and criminal work have been updated with new 
privacy notices. Providers must refer their clients to the new privacy notice from now on. However, 
the old forms can be used until 11th March 2022, but providers must ensure that such forms are not 
used after 10th March 2022. As ever, this seems especially important about Legal Help and other 
Controlled Work forms which will not be flagged as invalid until an audit. The announcement on the 
LAA’s new pages giving further information can be found here  
 
Kind regards 
 
Paul Seddon 
Policy Officer 
ACL LAG Executive Committee 
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This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If received by you in error you 
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